
CABINET MEMBER DECISION NOTICE

27 December, 2018

The Cabinet Member for Waste and Licensing has taken the following decision:

GARDEN WASTE SERVICE ADMINISTRATION ARRANGEMENTS

(a) Decision(s)
To change the administration arrangements for AVDC’s current subscription based garden 
waste service by introducing Options 2, 3 and 4 (as detailed in the business case report), with 
effect from 1 June 2019.

(b) Reason(s) for decision(s)

In order to address the significant issues that have existed since the service commenced in 
2012, namely:-
 Inaccurate customer data.
 Payment methods inefficient / high risk of debt.
 Unable to easily identify paying customers on the ground.

(c) Alternative options considered

Option 1 – Do nothing
Option 2 – Implement a card only payment method
Option 3 – Introduce a fixed payment in a calendar year
Option 4 – Introduce annual subscription bin stickers.

(d) Conflicts of Interest / Dispensation(s)

None.

CALL IN TIMESCALE

Any requests for call in must be received by the Democratic Manager by 5.00 pm on 
4 January 2019.  The request must be made by the Chairman or any 3 Members of the 
Environment and Living Scrutiny Committee.

Contact Officer:  Craig Saunders (01296) 585043


